
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Thursday, September 11, 2014 2:13 PM 
'Melanie Parker' 
RE: SUPER COBRA STATE COM #2H - 30-025-41989 

I can use this e-mail to withdraw it. 

Paul Kautz 
Hobbs District Geologist 
NM Oil Conservation Div. 
1625 N French Dr. 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
575-393-6161 Ext. 104 

From: Melanie Parker rmailto:MParker@concho.coml 
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 2:01 PM 
To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD; Mull, Donna, EMNRD 
Cc: Rand French; Mayte Reyes 
Subject: SUPER COBRA STATE COM #2H - 30-025-41989 

Paul/Donna, 
COG Operating LLC would like to withdraw our APD for the Super Cobra State Com #2H, API 
#30-025-41989. What do I need to do to get this APD withdrawn? 
Thank you, 

Melanie J. Parker 
Lead Regulatory Analyst 
NM Basin Team 

COG Ope ra t i ng LLC 
2208 West Main Street 
Artesia NM 88210 
Phone: 575-748-6952 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are 
not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained 
herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return 
email and delete this email from your system. Thank you. 
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